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June 14, 2022

Dear Flemington-Raritan Regional School District Parents,

Today, June 14th, 2022, all schools in the District completed a monthly school security drill with students and
staff. The school completed a drill which simulates the need to use one of the building’s automated external
defibrillators, otherwise known as an AED. This security drill provides each school’s Emergency Response
Team an opportunity to train to respond to an event should the staff need to help someone experiencing
sudden cardiac arrest.

All students, staff, and faculty were alerted prior to the drill to alleviate any concerns. Students remained
sheltered in place in their classroom under the supervision of their classroom teacher. At the conclusion of
the drill, it was stated to the students that the drill was completed.

School safety drills are mandated by the NJ Department of Education Office of School Preparedness and
Emergency Planning and are conducted in compliance with state and local safety protocols and procedures.
Our security drills are performed with prior consultation of local, county, and state emergency personnel.
Your child’s safety and the safety of  our staff  and faculty are a top priority at all times.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kari McGann
Superintendent of  Schools
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